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33. 

(1959 LEGISLATION - W.O. 2670.2.) 

Legislative bills which have been introduced which could affect the administra-
tive cognizance of the Commission are tabulated in the following: 

BILL. NO., AUTHOR, AND DIGEST 

A.B. 58 (McCollister) 

Grants in trust the State's title to unspecified tide and submerged land's 
to City of Mill Valley for purposes of navigation, commerce, airport 
facilities, and harbor development, subject to certain restraints on
alienation. 

Reserves to the people the right to fish, and reserves to the state 
mineral and oil rights and right to use for highway purposes. 

Requires the State Lands Commission, at grantee's cost, to survey, monu-
ment, plat, and record area of lands conveyed. 

A.B.59. ( Mccollister) 

Grants in trust the State's title to unspecified tide and submerged lands 
to Marin County for purposes of navigation, commerce, airport facilities, 
and harbor development, subject to certain restraints on alienation. 

Reserves to the people the right to fich, and reserves to the State
mineral and oil rights and right to use for highway purposes. 

Requires the State Lands Commission, at grantee's cost, to survey, monu-
ment, plat, and record area of lands conveyed. 

4.B. 60 (Mccollister) 

Grants in trust the State's title to unspecified tide and submerged lands 
to Sonoma County for purposes of navigation, commerce, airport facilities,
and harbor development, subject to certain restraints on alienation. 

Reserves to the people the right to fish, and reserves to the State
mineral and oil rights and right to use for highway purposes. 

Requires the State Lands Commission, at grantee's cost, to survey, monu-
ment, plat, and record area of lands conveyed. 
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A.B. 87 (McCollisten) 

Grants in trust the State's title to unspecified tide and submerged lands
to an unspecified district for purposes of navigation, commerce, airport 
facilities, and harbor development, subject to certain restraints on
alienation. 

Reserves to the people the right to fish, and reserves to the State 
mineral and oil rights and right to use for highway purposes. 

Requires the State Lands Commission, at grantee's cost, to survey, monu-
ment, plat, and record area of lands conveyed. 
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